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Good Afternoon,

I am writing in support of allowing the variance as proposed by the applicant. | am the owner of the
adjacent lot #20 at 621 Kachess River Road.

The subject lot is bisected by a runoff stream for much of our neighborhood and fed by a culvert

from across the road. | trust that the county has or will approve the citing of the proposed building
such that the building itself nor the construction thereto will interfere with the waterway. | believe
that allowing the applicant to place the building closer to the road will help mitigate this possibility.

Please forward me a copy of the decision to:

Katya Allen

201 2"9 st South, #310
Kirkland, WA 98033

Best Regards,
Katya Allen
206-963-0308
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